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Janowiak, Steve J - DNR

From: Coogan, Thomas J - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 3:50 PM
To: Garth Frable
Cc: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR
Subject: RE: Wisconsin Assessment Monies Award Notice: Blackhawk Junction, 700 Blackhawk 

Avenue, Prairie du Chien, WI 

Hey Garth, 
The contract processing is nearly complete.  I would expect it to be completed in the next 2 weeks, with field work 
beginning in mid-September. 
 
Tom 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Tom Coogan 
Phone: (608) 267-7560 
Thomas.Coogan@wisconsin.gov 
 
 
 
 

From: Garth Frable <gfrable@prairieduchien-wi.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 11:57 AM 
To: Coogan, Thomas J - DNR <Thomas.Coogan@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR <Steve.Janowiak@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Wisconsin Assessment Monies Award Notice: Blackhawk Junction, 700 Blackhawk Avenue, Prairie 
du Chien, WI  
 
Tom and Steve, 
 
I wanted to check on the status of the contract with Bay West and see if a schedule has been established to 
begin the assessment work.  Thanks, 
 
Garth Frable 
City of Prairie du Chien 
 
 

From: Coogan, Thomas J - DNR [mailto:Thomas.Coogan@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 5:39 PM 
To: Garth Frable 
Cc: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR; Rick Van Allen; Rozeboom, David B - DNR; Donovan Hannu 
Subject: Wisconsin Assessment Monies Award Notice: Blackhawk Junction, 700 Blackhawk Avenue, Prairie du 
Chien, WI  
 
Mr. Frable, 
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Congratulations!  I am pleased to inform you that the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has awarded 
you Wisconsin Assessment Monies (WAM) Contractor Services for the Blackhawk Junction site located at 700 
Blackhawk Avenue, Prairie du Chien, WI (tax parcels: 271-0750-0000, 271-0749-0000).  Attached is your official 
award letter.  A hard copy will follow. 
 
The Department has selected Bay West LLC (Bay West) to complete the assessment services at the site.  Once 
we have a contract in place with Bay West, they will contact you about a site visit.  I will keep you updated on 
our progress, but please don’t hesitate to contact the DNR Project Manager, Steve Janowiak or myself, should 
you have any questions.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in the WAM Program! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at 
https://link.zixcentral.com/u/e9506705/9o3ziRqo6RGVFWsEYVsSiw?u=http%3A%2F%2Fdnr.wi.gov%2Fcustomersurvey to 
evaluate how I did. 
 
Tom Coogan 

Brownfields Policy Coordinator  
Wisconsin Assessment Monies Manager  
Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment/EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 7921, Madison, WI  53707 
Phone: (608) 267-7560 
Fax: (608) 267-7646 
Thomas.Coogan@wisconsin.gov 
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